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Welcome to the latest news from Willingham Surgery.
MEDICATION DELIVERY SERVICE 

A medication delivery service is now available to all patients.  Deliveries usually take place on a Thursday each week.  If you would like any more information or wish to use the service, please contact the Surgery. 

BLOOD TEST APPOINTMENTS 

Appointments for blood tests are to be offered from 7.30am from next week for three days each week.  We hope these will be helpful for patients to attend before work.

DRUG WASTAGE

Over the last few months, we have seen a decrease in the amount of wasted drugs being returned to the Surgery.  Hopefully this will continue!  Please remember only to order items that you actually need.

RUDE & ABUSIVE PATIENTS 

May we remind everyone that we have a zero tolerance policy with patients who are found to be abusive to staff.  We are finding an increase in this type of behaviour and any such patients will be removed from the practice list. 

LOST PROPERTY 

There are a number of items of lost property at the Surgery which are unclaimed.  If you have lost any item, please ask at reception.  We are currently holding 4 pairs of spectacles, 1 ladies watch, a silver bracelet and a pair of sunglasses. 
